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Greetings! 

      I thank you for your continued prayers and supporting our ministry here in Naguilian. 

     As of now , by the Grace of God we continue to serve, meet regularly and doing the Work of  

God.  

       1. We have our regular Sunday service 

       2. We have our regular prayer group : praying to win souls through their loved ones, 

            Friends, and acquaintances. 

3. We have our regular Bible studies 

4. And praying for them to follow the Lord in water baptism. 

Our mission-vision is to Love God and Love other through winning souls. 

So I am preparing them, teaching them and training them to fulfilled our mission. 

We are now on our first phase of our studies. 

    Continue to pray for us in our endeavor for the furtherance of the Gospel here in La Union. 

 

Thank you and God bless you all 

 

Ptr. Bliss Marben Veloria 

CFBBC- Naguilian,La Union 

 


